
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
9 October 2019 
 
 
NPS-HPL Submission 
Land and Water Policy Team 
Ministry for Primary Industries 
PO Box 2526 
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 
 
Dear Madam/Sir 
 
Valuing Highly Productive land 
 
Please find attached Tasman District Council’s submission on the proposed National Policy 
Statement for Highly Productive Land. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Dennis Bush-King 
Environment & Planning Manager 
 
 
 
 
 




